
British Columbia’s new school curriculum is making sure students are 
ready to succeed in our changing world. The Ministry of Education wants 
parents to share how they want to learn about their child’s progress from 
kindergarten to Grade 9. Everyone welcome.

 
AT TEND A COMMUNIT Y MEETING TO LEARN MORE

For more information please visit:
engage.gov.bc.ca/yourkidsprogress/

Have Your Say on Report Cards

Details: McKim School
689 Rotary Drive, Kimberley, BC
November 7, 2016 
5 - 7 pm Open House
7 - 8 pm Facilitated Session
Please rsvp if possible to robin.myers@sd6.bc.ca so we can arrange for refreshments & set up. 


